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SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2013
EVENT DETAILS FOR PARADE PARTICIPANTS
IMPORTANT:  PLEASE READ THIS CAREFULLY TO HELP ENSURE A TROUBLE-FREE DAY.   Like last year, we have implemented a shuttle bus system for your convenience in terms of parking and being where you need to be throughout the day and at day’s end.  Please note the following:

PARADE PARTICIPITATION is FREE and open to all.  
*Parking at the library is not a viable option.  The only persons who should show up at the library by private vehicle are those that are using such vehicle in the parade itself or those being dropped off.  
*If you intend to walk, bike or ride on one of the floats or trucks in the parade, you will need to park on campus at Lory Student Center (LSC) or another approved campus site (see map).  ALL PARKING IS FREE ON WEEKENDS.  Please don’t put money in the meters.

*To get to the parade, you can ride the shuttle which will be leaving LSC at 11:10, 11:20, 11:30 and 11:40.  These shuttles do not have a wheelchair lift, however, we will have one van that does have a lift and will be running at the same times.  

*To participate in the parade you must sign a liability waiver.  Volunteers with clipboards will be at the library to assist you with this necessary paperwork.  Please arrive in plenty of time to complete one waiver for each person in your party.  You can get the paperwork in advance by contacting Michael Marr at drsmm@frii.com or obtaining it from our website at www.codisabilitypridefest.org.  
* Vehicles will line up along Olive Street, in the west bound lane between 11 – 11:30 a.m.

*The parade begins promptly at noon after a few short words by the Grand Marshall, and the route will bring you back to the LSC parking lot.

*From here you are welcome to continue on to the music festival, a paid ticketed event.  The festival location is a short uphill walk just West of LSC.

*Another shuttle will be provided to take ticketed passengers from the parking lot to the event.  These shuttles will run at 12:20, 12:30, 12:40 and 12:50.  The music starts at 1 p.m.
*The time during transition from parade to music festival is a good time for you to get reorganized to ensure that you are not bringing any prohibited items to the fest.  Parking attendants will be there to assist should you have questions.  The list of prohibited items is lengthy, and it is our hope to save you unnecessary trips back to the car.  

For any additional questions regarding the parade, please contact Dave Swinehart at drsds@frii.com or 970-397-7589.  
